
Basingstoke breast cancer self-help group meeting 
 
17th July 2018 
 

Chairman: Angela Bennett 
 
Treasurer: Renee Smith 
 
Minutes: Lyn Nelson 
 
Fundraising: Joyce, Isobel, Joanne and Pat 
 
Website: Paula Searle 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were verified as a true record. 
 
The meeting started with our guest speakers Tracy Street and Liz Crane who work 
for Macmillan Cancer Support. They visit support groups and help set them up. They 
also give help and advice to people going through cancer. 
 
The ladies who went on the Watercress Line on 10th July very much enjoyed the 
lunch that was served during the journey. They had an enjoyable ride to Alton and 
return to Alresford. 
 
The Basingstoke Canal trip is on 27th July. The boat leaves Odiham Wharf at 7pm. 
Fish/chips, chicken/chips will be brought to the boat before we leave. 
 
There will be a skittles evening on 21st August at Basingstoke Conservative Club in 
place of the normal meeting. There will be a buffet meal served during the evening 
and a raffle. This has kindly been organised by Renee. 
 
The group's cake sale will be on 19th October at Basingstoke and North Hampshire 
Hospital at the Health Information Point. This will be discussed further at the next 
meeting. 
 
Angela asked the group if we would be interested in a speaker who will talk about 
bowel cancer. The group has said they would be interested. 
 
The meeting finished with a raffle. 
 

 


